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April 7th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Waltrip Parents and Community, 

This is Waltrip Principal Michael Niggli with a few announcements. Please know that the entire Waltrip 

High School staff is concerned about their students and families, and on behalf of the staff we hope that 

everyone is safe and adhering to current healthcare guidelines for social distancing.  

Please remember that students need to check in daily with their teachers in The Hub, Microsoft Teams, 

and Google Classroom for their class assignments and activities. Per the daily schedule that is now 

posted on our website, teachers are posting weekly activities every Monday by 1 pm. Students need to 

continue checking in daily for updates to assignments and for new assignments as they are posted. We 

hope that the daily schedule provides flexibility for students to take care of their needs while offering 

multiple opportunities for live engagement with their teachers. Any students who were working on 

credit recovery with Ms. Ruffino should continue to do so remotely, as she has set up a system to 

seamlessly continue credit recovery options.  

During remote learning, our campus technician, Mr. Gerhard, will continue curbside technical assistance 

at the school every Thursday between 9 am and 11 am for those who are having issues with their 

laptops or Internet connectivity.   

As a reminder, all school and District events in April are canceled, including the school prom. There will 

be no STAAR testing this year. However, advanced placement testing will take place online starting in 

May. More information about AP testing will be on our school website this week.  

Please be sure you continue to visit our school website for the latest instructional updates and Covid-19 

resources. Thank you. 

Michael Niggli, Principal 
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